
Good evening, parents of the Randolph County School System, 
 
This is Stephen Gainey.  I am calling to make you aware of several actions to be taken by our school system in 
the next few days.  To begin with, all schools in the school system will be open on Thursday (3/19/20) from 
7:30 a.m.-6:30 p.m. for the distribution of instructional materials for students.  Materials may be picked up at 
your child’s school by a student, a parent, or an individual on your child's pick up list.  In addition, a parent 
can call his/her child’s school to make staff members aware of another person designated to pick up mate-
rials. Please expect a follow up telephone call from your child’s school in the next 24 hours regarding specific 
pick up details.  
 
In addition to the distribution of instructional materials to students on Thursday (3/19/20), the school sys-
tem’s School Nutrition Department opened four feeding sites today at:  
 
Ramseur Elementary School 
Randleman Elementary School  
Southmont Elementary School  
Trinity Elementary School 
 
The previously-noted four feeding sites are open Monday-Friday from 8:15 a.m.– 9:00 a.m. for breakfast 
meals and 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. for lunch meals.  Children ages 0-18 may receive breakfast meals and/or 
lunch meals at no cost at these four feeding sites. 
 
In addition to these four feeding sites, deliveries to 15 key stops across the county, including Liberty Elemen-
tary School, will begin tomorrow (3/18/20).  The deliveries to these 15 key stops will occur Monday-Friday of 
each week and only include lunch meals.  Stop locations and estimated arrival times will be posted later to-
day (3/17/20) on our school system’s website and social media outlets as well as PeachJar.  If you have any 
questions, please contact our School Nutrition Department at 336-633-5161.   
 
This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s website for your reference. 
 
I hope everyone has a great night!!!! 
 


